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25th April 2024      

Dear Parents & Carers, 

Reception Sports’ Event 

On Friday 24th May 2024, our Reception cohort are invited to participate in a Sports’ Event together with the 

Reception classes of other schools in the area. The event is being held at Martham Academy and will take 

place during the morning. The children will return to school for their lunch and the afternoon lessons will 

happen as usual.   

We will travel to and from Martham Academy by coach, with additional adults to support the children both 

during the short journey and at the event. Please ensure your child has their named water bottle with 

them when they are dropped off and arrive at school at the normal time. Your child will need to be dressed 

in their PE kit with their Ormesby jumper or cardigan on too. We will be leaving school no later than 

9:20am. The trip costs £7.30 per pupil and can be paid on ParentMail. If your child is in receipt of Pupil 

Premium this cost is £3.65. Please complete the slip below and the Level 2 visit form returning both to us. 

Please note this event is not the official sports’ day occasion; we hope this will go ahead nearer the end term 

as scheduled.  

We have also been advised that parents and carers are not invited to spectate this Sports’ Event on the 24th 

May at Martham Academy for safeguarding reasons.  

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs. Taylor and Miss. Roscoe  

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
To the Office: 

 Reception Sports’ Event - Friday 24th May 2024 

Please complete and return no later than Friday 10th May 2024.   
 
 
I give my consent for my/our child ………………………………………. to attend the Reception class  
 
Sports’ Event at Martham Academy on Friday 24th May.  
 
 
 
Signed:         
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